
Mutual Alert

MUTUAL BANKS ARE ANTIDOTE TO WALL STREET

WASHINGTON POST ARTICLE
Sunday December 2, 2012

Good Morning:

Please see the attached Washington Post article “Occupy Wall Street?
Just Defund It” which appeared in Sunday’s edition (December 2,
2012). I was interviewed by author Steven Pearlstein for this featured
article on the first page of the business section. Among other things, I
shared with him data regarding the comparative strength of mutual
banks and had an influence on this highly favorable press regarding the
mutual form of organization. I have no doubt that more than a few
members of Congress and their staffs and the senior staff at the
banking agencies read the article.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to
contact me at dfaucette@lockelord.com.


